

Ms. Olga Weisfeiler
Laboratory for Neuroscience
Research in Neurosurgery
Children's Hospital
Enders Research Labs 324
300 Longwood Avenue
Boston, MA 02115

April 5, 1991

Dear Ms. Weisfeiler:

Amnesty International has received your letter dated February 13, 1991. The package in its entirety was sent to our research department in London. I have recently received a communication from them indicating that "There is no indication so far that he may be found in Colonia Dignidad. We would appreciate a copy of the reply from the Comision Nacional Verdad y Reconciliacion or any additional information his sister may have following the publication of the Commission's report in early March".

If you should receive any additional information which would be helpful to Amnesty in following your brother's case please pass that on to us directly to the Chile Research Department in London at the International Secretariat 1 Easton Street

1 Easton Street London WC1X 8DJ United Kingdom

We thank you for your diligence in providing us with materials in this case, and wish you all the best.

Marian Stankholan

Best Regards

Mariam Abukhdair

Case Intern - AIUSA